
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2006 8:44 AM
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----- Original Message -----  
From: Angela Rowe  
To: 'The Killing Kompany'  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2006 9:58 AM 

 
John, thank you for doing such a great job and everyone had a fantastic time.    We will definitely call you in 
the future. 
  
Thanks again. 
  
Angela 
  


